
          
 

 

2nd December 2020 
 
 

Amendments to the ABP Corporate Standards Terms and Conditions of Trade 
 
Please note that recent changes in legislation and the prospect of changes to the Customs and 
Border control in force within the UK have required a review of our Standard Terms. The new 
revised document is now available within the new 2021 Tariff document on the website  
 
http://www.southamptonvts.co.uk/Port_Information/Commercial/Southampton_Tariff/  
 
I would draw your attention to changes around 
 

• Brexit & Customs form the majority of the changes and relates to the new Border 
Operating Model. 

• Updates in respect of the Corporate Insolvency and Governance Act 2020; and 
• Updates in respect of the Criminal Finances Act 2017.  

 
If you have any questions in relation to these new Standard Terms, please do not hesitate to 
contact us on southamptoncommercial@abports.co.uk  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Clive Thomas 
Head of Commercial and Property



          
 

 

 


